
                                                     19th Annual 

BCMCS FAMILY DANCE 

  BASKET DONATIONS 
 
 

As we have done in previous years, we will collect items to make themed baskets to be raffled off at the 

Family Dance, which will be held on Saturday April 6, 2019 at the Pen Ryn School in Fairless Hills. So, we 

need your help by sending a small donation of new items related to your child’s classroom theme. Please 

note that Dollar Store/ 5 Below items are fine. And, if you would prefer to send in a few dollars for the 

purchase of items we would appreciate this as well.  

 

Any parent that has a business and would like to donate a basket with related products to advertise your 

business, please let us know 

 

If you have an item that doesn’t match your class theme, that’s ok too! Any donations are welcome!  We 

also need baskets/buckets/containers and clear/colored wrap. 

 

Teacher Theme Example Items 

Mrs. Russell Young Artist Crayons, colored pencils, coloring books, 

stickers, etc. 

Mr. Lutz Pet Lovers Toys, treats, accessories for your furry 

friends 

Mrs. Carpenter Sports Nut Balls, bats, Frisbees, any sports item 

Ms. Grant Spring Fling Kites, bubbles, chalk, any outside activity 

item 

Ms. Ramus Big Kids Fun Anything for older kids – books, balls, 

trading cards, etc. 

Ms. Freiling Candyland Any type of candy (individually wrapped 

portions) 

Mrs. Hirst Spa Day Hair accessories, stuffed animals, nail 

polish, costume jewelry, etc. 

Mrs. Manis Games  Puzzles, travel board games, cards, etc...  

 

Items may be mixed into other classroom baskets depending on what is received 

 

* Each child will receive 10 FREE TICKETS to enter in the baskets of their choice * 

*Additional tickets can be purchased that night* 

*The kids really enjoy this part of the night * 

* Thank you in advance * 

 

Please send donations into school by Thursday March 28, 2019.  

We will assemble baskets on Saturday March 30th, 2019 in the MPR.   

We can use lots of help that day (a great way to get your volunteer hours in!)  

Any questions, please contact Anjali Savkur at  Anjali.savkur@gmail.com 


